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Board of Assessors – May 24, 2010 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:32PM by Clerk, Jack McKiernan.  Also present was 
Board member Pete Manning and Principal Assessor Will Naser.  
 
 

1. The Board reviewed and signed warrants and commitments for motor vehicle 
excise and also signed motor vehicle excise abatements. 

 
2. Will Naser updated SITHE/EXCELON abatement application proceedings- 

information request letter sent and received by SITHE attorney. No other 
information received. 
Jack M. to gather information on previous agreements with SITHE with former 
Board of Assessor member. He’ll report back when information is obtained. 
 

3. Will Naser updated members on Patriot database conversion. Town is hopeful to 
receive software installation by May 28, 2010. The month of June will be used to 
check converted data, with a date of July 1, 2010 to go live with new system. 

 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Will Naser – Prinicpal Assessor 
 
 
 


